
 
 
HFA Holdings Limited 
ACN 101 585 737 
 
 

 

 
 

19 July 2011 
ASX Announcement 

 
Appointment of Company Secretary 

 
The Board of HFA Holdings Limited is pleased to announce the re-appointment of Ms Amber 
Stoney to the position of Company Secretary.  Ms Stoney is the Company’s Chief Financial 
Officer, and was the Company Secretary for three years before retiring from the role in 2008.  
 
Ms Stoney takes over the position following the resignation of Ms Joanne Hill.  The Board would 
like to extend their appreciation to Ms Hill for her service as Company Secretary over the last two 
and a half years. 
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Enquiries: 
Spencer Young 
Chief Executive Officer 
HFA Holdings Limited 
(02) 8302 3333 
 
 
 
 
 
 


